
 

Financial Law Apéro 

CSDDD: a real game changer for the business? 

We are delighted to invite you to a Financial Law Apéro just before the summer holidays on 

the Corporate Sustainability Due Diligence Directive. 

On April 24th, 2024, the European Parliament formally adopted the Corporate Sustainability 

Due Diligence Directive (CSDDD), introducing new EU legislation obliging companies to 

conduct human rights and environmental due diligence both in their own operations and 

across their chains of activities. The text proposed by the European Commission has 

undergone quite some changes during the legislative process. Is this new EU law a real 

turning point in the way businesses will carry out their activities? 

Anne Sophie Pijcke, expert advisor to boards of directors in the field of corporate 

governance, including the sustainability dimension, will share with us her views and insights 

on the practical implications of this new law. 

 

TIME and PLACE: 

Thursday 6 June 2024, late afternoon: 

5.15 pm: Welcoming the participants 

5.30 pm: Start of the conference  

6.30 pm: Cocktail  

The Dominican  

Leopoldstraat 9 rue Léopold 

1000 Brussels 

 

PRICE  

EUR 40 for members of AEDBF-BE 

EUR 50 for non-members 

The price includes your participation to the conference with documentation and the 

subsequent cocktail. 



REGISTRATION 

Please register at the latest on 31 May COB. 

Registration form on this webpage: https://www.aedbf.be/nl/events/financial-law-apero-csddd_nl/ 

QUESTIONS or MORE INFO 

Send an e-mail to info@aedbf.be  

https://www.aedbf.be/nl/events/financial-law-apero-csddd_nl/
mailto:info@aedbf.be

